
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that the Fairmont City Council will meet in special session on Thursday, November 14, 
2024 at 5:00 pm in the Fairmont City Hall Council Chambers, located at 100 Downtown Plaza, Fairmont, 
MN. Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 13D.05, sub. 3 (a), this meeting may be CLOSED to continue the 
evaluation of the 6-month performance of City Administrator Matt Skaret, who is subject to the 
Council’s authority. At the Council’s next regular meeting, Council shall summarize its conclusion 
regarding the evaluation.  
 
The press is hereby notified. 
 
Betsy Steuber 
City Clerk 
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